
Admission is free, but you must have a ticket.

To obtain your ticket, please visit us at the Tyrone Recreation Center.

One ticket per family please.

We can not hold tickets.

Tickets are first come, first serve.  The event is at Handley Park.  Spaces
are limited.  Once tickets are gone, the event is full.

Tickets will be available beginning November 30th at 9:00 AM at the
Tyrone Recreation Center.

Questions?  Contact us at:  lowens@tyrone.org

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5TH, 6:00 PM
HANDLEY PARK


